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The Professional Grounds Management Society (PGMS) has released details of
their 2014 Spring Regional and Site Visit. The event is set to take place
March 3-4, 2014, in Orlando, Fla. 

Professional Grounds Management Society 2014 Spring Regional and Site Visit
March 3-4, 2014
Residence Inn Orlando at SeaWorld (will be headquarters for the trip)
Orlando, Fla.

For more information, click here. 
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